Speedwatch Report for 30 January 2023 RSPC Meeting

- We will have carried our three Speedwatch sessions by the end of January. There has been a slowdown during December and the early part of January due to the very cold and/or wet weather conditions and the holidays.
- An article has been written for publication in the next edition of the Sports and Social Club Newsletter. A copy is provided. It can be placed on our website following publication (not beforehand in order not to unfairly pre-empt the S&SC Newsletter).
- Some statistics for CSW activities during 2022 have been compiled to form the basis of a forthcoming article in the next FoRGE Newsletter. A copy is provided the same proviso mentioned above applies to website publication.
- We have been provided with a template of the warning letter sent to motorists exceeding
 the speed limit by 5mph or more. All our volunteers have been sent a copy for their
 interest. I have asked for permission to publish this more widely (on our website) and await
 a response.